
COMMENT INSTRUCTIONS 
Proposed Roadway Improvements 

CR 38 to CR 142 
 

 

 
Wednesday, September 20, 2023  

 
Dear Local Resident, Interested Citizens, and Elected / Local Public Official: 
 
Welcome to the Elkhart County Highway Department’s public information meeting regarding proposed 
improvement to County Roady 17.     
   
There are several ways you may provide comments this evening and following tonight’s public information 
meeting. You may submit comments in the following manner: 
 

1. Complete a comment form and return it to an Elkhart County or Lochmueller Group representative in 
attendance tonight.  Comment forms are available on the project information table. 

   
2. E-mail comments to Elkhart County Highway at eng@elkcohwy.org or to Lochmueller Group at 

ccunningham@lochgroup.com. 

 
3. Mail comments to C.J. Cunningham, Lochmueller Group at 112 W. Jefferson Blvd, Suite 500, South 

Bend, IN 46601 

 
4. Submit comments (or have comments postmarked) by Friday, October 6th. Comments will be 

reviewed and considered part of the project development process. 
 
 
The following resources are available to learn more about the project and to keep updated on its progress: 

 
1. Visit the Elkhart County Highway webpage to learn more about transportation improvement projects 

in Elkhart County https://www.elkcohwy.org/projects/ 

 
2. Project information for the proposed CR 17 improvements is available to view at: 

https://www.elkcohwy.org/portfolio/cr-17-improvement-project-cr-38-to-us-6/, or by scanning the QR 
Code below. 

 

 
 

https://www.elkcohwy.org/portfolio/cr-17-improvement-project-cr-38-to-us-6/


COMMENT FORM 
Proposed Roadway Improvements 

CR 38 to CR 142 
 

 

 

 
NAME 

 

  
FULL ADDRESS  

  
EMAIL  

 
What describes your interest in the County Road 17 project? (check all that apply) 

☐ I live in the area. 
☐ I own a business in the area. If yes, what is the business: _______________________________________________________________ 
☐ I live elsewhere, but am interested in the project. 

 

Comments 
Do you have comments on the proposed County Road 17 roadway improvements that you would 

like to share? 

 
Please place in the comments box or mail to:  

 
Lochmueller Group, ATTN: C.J. Cunningham 

112 W Jefferson Blvd, Suite 500 

South Bend, IN 46601 


